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To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Please VOTE NO on HB3063
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 11:08:31 AM

To Whom This May Concern,

I am a very concerned parent of two children who is not anti-vaccine or pro-vaccine but in favor of preserving our
pro-choice freedoms.

With respect, it is not our government's job to dictate our children’s overall health. PLEASE LEAVE VACCINE
CHOICE BETWEEN ME AND MY CHILDREN’S DOCTOR TO DECIDE WHAT’S BEST FOR US AND OUR
INDIVIDUAL NEEDS. Those who have compromised immune systems, diseases and sicknesses NEED to be able
to be on a slower vaccine schedule or none at all. If you are not my kid’s doctor, you will not know what is best for
my kids or anyone else's kids health.

I believe a system that dictates my children to have mandatory vaccinations is very unethical. A group of
governmental officials simply can’t tell me anything about my child’s health and if a certain vaccine would would
be indicated. There are many variables that go into vaccinating/not vaccinating.

If you wish to lobby for something, please push the pharmaceutical companies to clean up ALL of the toxic
vaccines!

I thank you for serving in our communities. Thank you for taking the time to read my letter. I urge you to please
vote no HB 3063.

Sincerely,
Britt Savage
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